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Permanency Roundtable Program 
 

 
In 2014, Florida Foster Care Review, with the support of Peacock Foundation, 
Inc., The Miami Foundation, and the Joseph H. & Florence A. Roblee Foundation, 
made the decision to apply its expertise in team-driven case reviews to a new 
venture - the Permanency Roundtable Program. In partnership with OurKids of 
Miami-Dade/Monroe, Inc. and its network of full case management agencies, 
FFCR facilitates structured meetings with system and community stakeholders 
to find permanent, loving families for youth otherwise destined to age out of 
foster care without lifelong, positive connections. Based on a national model 
developed by Casey Family Programs, the Permanency Roundtable Program is a 
strength-based, inclusive effort to overcome barriers and set young people up 
with the supportive family that each of us needs to succeed in life. 
 
Since the program's launch, FFCR and its partners have conducted 19 initial 
Permanency Roundtables (PRTs) and 54 follow-up Roundtables, serving 19 
children so far. One child achieved legal permanency through adoption within 
nine months; two children are pending adoption and will soon move in with their 
pre-adoptive families. Three children have achieved psychological permanency: 
even though adoption is not possible due to the foster parents' advanced age, 
the children are very attached to their foster family and the foster parents are 
committed to a lifelong familial relationship. 
  
In addition to helping youth at the individual level, FFCR has provided 
Permanency Values Trainings to more than 50 volunteers, staff, case managers, 
and community members. This training, based on a training developed by Casey 
Family Programs, helps shift people's thinking and perception of why permanent 
families for all children in foster care are so critical. 
  
We look forward to keeping you up-to-date on the latest from the Permanency 
Roundtable Program. Read on to learn more about just how much the PRT 
process can change lives. 
 


